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                                                                                                                                                              September 2023 

To Parents / Carers, 

 

During the Autumn Term your child’s class will be going swimming. This will start on Monday 11th 

September and finish on Monday 11th December, at Deben Leisure Centre. The children will be taken 

to and from their lesson by a coach. 

Your child will need to wear a one piece swimming costume (for girls) and fitted swimming trunks - 

not Bermuda style shorts (for the boys). All children with long hair need to have their hair tied back, to 

make putting their swimming cap on easier. They will also need to bring a suitable bag, a towel and a 

swimming cap. Earrings must not been worn while swimming, so would these either not be worn to 

school on swimming days or bring in something to keep them safe in while they are swimming. Please 

do not bring any aerosol deodorants. 

Should you wish your child to wear goggles while swimming, please send a letter into school giving 

your permission.  

The changing times are very quick so the children will not have time to shower. They will get dried and 

dressed ready to get straight back on to the coach.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Macey and Mr Vaughan 

http://www.rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk/

